
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  03/30/2021 12:40:01 PM

To:  hilo33@aol.com

Cc:  
Milena.Zasadzien@lacity.org; Daniel.Schneidereit@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; Jeanne.Min@lacity.org; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org;
Ana.Guerrero@lacity.org; councilmember.raman@lacity.org; Najeeba.Syeed@lacity.org; Alan Como <alan.como@lacity.org>; Jason McCrea
<jason.mccrea@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: The Millennium Project
 

Hi Lois,

Thank you for your email. It has been received and will be added to the administrative record for the Hollywood Center Project.

Moving forward, please direct any comments regarding this project to Jason McCrea and Alan Como, as they have been
reassigned this case. They are cc'ed for your convenience.

Regards,

On Tue, Mar 30, 2021 at 11:26 AM <hilo33@aol.com> wrote:
I am respectfully demanding open, transparent and proper trenching by NEUTRAL experts not paid by Millennium.

I am a 40-year resident of Beachwood Canyon and strongly oppose this project.

Thank you.
Lois Walker

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

Pronouns: She, Hers, Her
City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

201 North Figueroa Street, 4th 
Floor
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
C: (213) 847-3674 
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